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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Today we have had the phone call for our Catholic Schools Inspection. The inspection will take 

place on Wednesday 22nd March and Thursday 23rd March. There will be a team of three inspectors 

coming in to school, their focus will be around RE lesson observations, observations of collective 

worship, book looks and also pupil, staff and parent interviews. 

For feedback from parents, the inspectors will be on the school gate in the morning and on the 

KS2 playground in the afternoon. 

The team would also like your feedback via this link to a parent questionnaire. 

 

Parent survey:  

https://forms.office.com/e/xJVwaH4kzu 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs Clemens. 

Head teacher 
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https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fforms.office.com%2fe%2fxJVwaH4kzu&c=E,1,xokNWd_M5ftohZtWpdzAADY1RTrJlmSR9Ww3Dmm741klca8vvt5kZIyCtclkpLj5VCAd9mo0XwN99dZZV_63AVmsRcaZ80G8WbOZgwqz9M4U508g47c4gUJK&typo=1

